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BODY OF MISSING MAN FOUND

Crossville, TN - On March 11, 2021, at approximately 4:30 P.M. Cumberland County Deputies
responded to Clint Lowe Road to a call of a discovered body. Sheriff’s Investigators and the
Tennessee Bureau of Investigation responded and conducted an investigation. Discovered at the
scene was the body of Bradley Barnes, age 30, who had been missing since February 11, 2021.
The investigation continues at this time however it does not appear foul play is involved. The body is
being sent for an autopsy to determine the exact cause of death.
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